
From: Rob Loomis
To: Doug Koehler
Subject: ReZoning
Date: Tuesday, February 15, 2022 11:24:02 AM

NOTICE: External Email
This email message originated from outside the City of Waukesha. Do not click on links or open attachments unless
you have verified the sender.  If there is concern, please report this email.

Please resist the proposed rezoning on the land on the corner of Saylesville and River Road.

Thank you,

rob

Rob Loomis
3815 Stillwater Circle
Waukesha, WI 53189
(608) 335-4833
rloomis888@gmail.com
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